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Introduction 

Each year the Doctors and Dentists Review Body (DDRB) advises Government on 
rates of pay for Doctors and Dentists. For GMS contract holders once accepted the 
changes to pay rates are applied automatically.  

For Doctors who hold locally negotiated PMS contracts the commissioner makes the 
decision if to apply the recommendations to local contracts. It is usual to accept the 
recommendations. 

 

2015/16 DDRB Recommendation  

The DDRB recommended an increase of £2.21 for GMS practices this is made up of 
£1.25 for inflation and £0.41 for the reinvestment of de-commissioned enhanced 
services (patient participation and Alcohol) and £0.55 for MPIG re-investment. 
Therefore they have recommended that PMS contracts are uplifted by £1.66 being 
the £1.25 inflationary uplift and the reinvestment of enhanced services of £0.41 the 
MPIG element does not apply to PMS contracts. 

 

Financial Implications 

The PMS review process set the baseline payment of £79.15 per weighted patient 
for the year commencing 1st April 2015. The inclusion of the DDRB uplift takes this to 
a value of £80.81. 

The table below shows the additional resources required to implement the uplift this 
is funded through growth allocations that the CCG received. 

WEIGHTED LIST AS 
AT 1/4/15  

UPLIFT of 
£1.66 

                      
94,890.62  £157,518.43 
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Recommendation 

The Vale of York Primary Care Commissioning Committee is asked to approve the 
uplift to PMS contracts in accordance with the recommendations of the DDRB. 
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